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Lee, Chris

From: sandra wajer <sandrawajer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 6:20 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: zoning for Riverwest Apartments

My house is on Walworth and Humboldt Blvd, I do not object to the building of the Apartments as long as there is NO 
Access to Walworth from this property.  We the neighborhood of Walworth like it because of the out of the way street and 
normally is quiet and less problems. I myself cannot see any problems with the apartments as long as the neighborhood is 
respected. 
 
Sandra Wajer 
2344 N Humboldt Blvd 
 


